
The City of Portsmouth Water Division monitors for lead in drinking water in the 
Portsmouth and Pease Tradeport Water Systems to make sure there is no detectable 
lead in the City’s supply. However, buildings with old plumbing systems could have 
lead components that may leach lead into tap water. Lead is particularly harmful for 
children under 6 years old. 

PORTSMOUTH WATER CUSTOMERS MAY QUALIFY FOR FREE TESTING
The City is contracting with an accredited laboratory to provide one sample kit (per 
residential customer) to test for lead in drinking water for customers served by the 
Portsmouth and Pease Tradeport Water Systems.

HOW CAN I TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THIS OPPORTUNITY?

Contact Mason Caceres, Water Quality Specialist II, at (603) 312-3804 or 
mecaceres@cityofportsmouth.com for a one-time code that will allow you to 
obtain a sample kit. Detailed instructions will be provided.

* The city has budgeted $2,500 for this program. Kits will be distributed while 
supplies last.

Think Blue!
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